
NOTICE: Construction Coming Soon
In the coming weeks, significant sewer excavation and water line replacement work 
will begin in your area. Here's what to expect:
•Sewer Excavation on 400 N: On Monday 02/10 crews will begin sewer excavation 
on the corner of Main and 400 North, progressing eastward to 100 E.
•Water Line Replacement on 400 N: A couple weeks after sewer excavation begins, 
crews will follow up with water line replacement along the same stretch.
•Additional Work on 400 N: Once the water line work is complete, crews will 
continue with pressurized irrigation installation. This phase is expected to be 
finished by late March.

DURING ACTIVE WORK ON YOUR ROAD, STREET PARKING WILL NOT BE ALLOWED.
Additionally, if crews are working directly in front of your driveway or parking lot, 
please plan to park elsewhere during daylight hours. Final paving is anticipated to 
be completed by late Spring. [See project website for additional details and updates]
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In the coming weeks, significant sewer excavation and water line replacement work 
will begin in your area. Here's what to expect:
•Sewer Excavation on 300 N: On Monday 02/17 crews will begin sewer excavation 
on the corner of 100 E and 300 North, progressing eastward to 600 E.
•Water Line Replacement on 300 N: Once sewer excavation is complete, crews will 
follow up with water line replacement along the same stretch.
•Additional Work on 300 N: Once the water line work is complete, crews will 
continue with pressurized irrigation installation. This phase is expected to be 
finished by late Summer.

DURING ACTIVE WORK ON YOUR ROAD, STREET PARKING WILL NOT BE ALLOWED.
Additionally, if crews are working directly in front of your driveway or parking lot, 
please plan to park elsewhere during daylight hours. Final paving is anticipated to 
be completed by late Spring. [See project website for additional details and updates]
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In the coming weeks, significant sewer excavation and water line replacement work 
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In the coming weeks, significant sewer excavation and water line replacement work 
will begin in your area. Here's what to expect:
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